
A Letter of Gratitude and Connection 

Dear Expectant Parent -  

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. Our names are Mark and 

Monica, and we are potential adoptive parents.  

First and foremost, we want to express our deepest gratitude to you for the gift of life 

and for the immeasurable sacrifice you are making with an adoption plan for your child. 

We understand that this decision may undoubtedly be one of the most difficult you ever 

had to make, and we want you to know that we honor your bravery, strength, and love. 

We know that your child will fill our hearts with an abundance of joy, love, and laughter. 

Their presence will bring an incredible sense of fulfillment and purpose to our family, 

and we are endlessly grateful for the opportunity to be their parents. We are committed 

to providing the child with a safe, nurturing, and loving environment where they can 

thrive and reach their fullest potential. 

We believe that it is essential for the child to know and understand their unique story 

and the incredible woman who brought them into this world. We want them to grow up 

with a deep sense of respect, admiration, and gratitude for you, their birth mom. We are 

committed to honoring your role in the child’s life, if you wish it, and we will always 

speak of you with the utmost reverence and love. 

While we may not know each other personally, please know that you will hold a special 

place in our hearts and that you will forever be a part of our family's story. We are open 

to maintaining a connection with you if you desire and will respect your wishes 

regarding the level of involvement you would like to have in the child’s life. 

Once again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts for the precious gift you may give 

us. We promise to cherish and love the child unconditionally and to ensure that they 

grow up surrounded by love, support, and happiness. 

With deepest gratitude and warmest regards, 

Mark and Monica (M&M) 


